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Dear brothers. 
 
Fraternal greetings from Chile. 
 
Always praying for all of you, giving thanks to God for your communion in the gospel that 
allows me to be full time dedicated to the teaching of the Word of God. 
I then inform you of my work in preaching the gospel in September 2017. 

 
Work Done The Month Of September Of 2017. 

 
Church of Christ in Limache Chile. 
 

- My work has focused on teaching in the local church this month, presenting the following 
Bible lessons: 

1. "The Spirit of Sodom and Gomorrah" Jude 1: 7. 
2. "Warming Himself to the Fire of the Enemy" Mark 14:54. 
3. "Spiritual Decline" Revelation 2: 4-5. 
4. "Lack of forgiveness" Matthew 18: 23-35. 
5. "The Blessings of Christ's Ascension" Acts 1: 10-11. 
6. "The Sisters Of The Letter To The Romans" Romans 16: 1-12. 

- I also taught lessons about the life of Christ based on the four gospels. We study the 
following topics: 
1. "Ask about authority" (Matthew 21: 23-27; Mark 11: 27-33; Luke 20: 1-8). 
2. "Question about the payment of the Roman taxes" (Matthew 22: 15-22: Mar. 12: 13-17; 

Luke 20: 20-26). 
3. "The Sadducees ask about the resurrection" (Matt 22: 23-33, Mark 12: 18-27, Luke 20: 

27-39). 
4. "The question concerning the great commandment" (Matthew 22: 34-40; Mark 12: 28-

34). 
5. Jesus asks about "the Christ" (Matt 22: 41-46; Mark 12: 35-37; Luke 20: 41-44).   

- Brother Rubén Toledo continues to teach the Gospel of John and the Second Epistle of 
Peter. 

- In addition, the brothers Rodrigo Acevedo and Emilio Acevedo Jr., and Nelson Moraga 
collaborate in the work of the local church, this allows me to carry out the evangelistic 
work in neighboring countries. 

Evangelism. 
 

- We continue traveling to the city of San Felipe, (50 miles north of the city of Limache) for 
the purpose of presenting Bible lessons to our brother Alejandro Acevedo Marín and 
Monica Gonzales, his wife, have also joined other people, Wiliam Jaimes (suffering from 
terminal cancer) and Marta Acevedo, his wife, also Helga Fuentes, These people listen 
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carefully to the word of the Lord. A wide door is 
opened for the preaching of the gospel in this 
great city. I ask for your prayers for this work.  
 
 

 
 
 

- On Monday, at my house, I teach Bible lessons to Jenny Carreño, a Venezuelan who 
attends congregation meetings. This month comes her husband and children and will join 
in the study of the word of God, we hope that these efforts bear fruit of obedience. 

 
My Health. 
 

- Unfortunately the accident that I had in Peru brought adverse consequences. The blow I 
received on the left foot produced a lump that needed surgery, that took me ten days 
with healing and rest. Thanks to God and the prayers of many brothers, I have recovered. 

 
Travel to Argentina and Uruguay. 

 

- For the aforementioned health problems, it was not possible for me to travel to Argentina 
and Uruguay, as were my plans to work with some churches in teaching the gospel. 
Unfortunately, by purchasing cheap tickets it was impossible to recover the $ 350 of the 
cost that was lost. 
The brothers agreed to carry out this evangelistic work on a new date, perhaps the month 
of January 2018. 

 
Plans To Travel To Ecuador In November. 
 

 I have received several invitations from the brothers in 
Ecuador to work with them in teaching the Word of God. 
There are 8 churches in the sector of Ambato, Rio Bamba 
and Puyo. As it happens everywhere, the brothers become 
discouraged and fall. Brother Ángel Barreno, an evangelist 
of the church of Christ in the city of Ambato, tells me that it 
would be very good to visit them, since special meetings 
help confirm the brothers' spirit and a great opportunity 
opens to urge them stand firm in the faith. It is my wish to 
attend to this call of the brothers in Ecuador, since I feel 
good in health and with great courage to serve the saints in 
the teaching of the word of God. The plans are to travel on 
November 16 and return on December 4. I trust our God will 
provide everything necessary for this work. 

In the photo: Students of the Bible in San Felipe. 

Helga Fuente, Emilio, Wiliam and his wife Marta, 

brother Alejando and his wife Monica. 
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Your prayers are a great support for this work of evangelization. 
 
Dear brothers and sisters, I thank you for your efforts to support my work in the preaching of 
the gospel. Without his generous help, this work would be difficult to accomplish. You must 
know, each of you, that in every people that we enter with the Word of God, your effort makes 
it possible. 
  Please! continue to pray for the labors of this worker of the Lord. 
 
His brother in Christ, 

 

Emilio Acevedo. 
 

“Therefore, my beloved brethren, be ye stedfast, unmoveable, always abounding in the work of the 
Lord, forasmuch as ye know that your labour is not in vain in the Lord.” 

1 Corinth 15:58. 


